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 Hazel Capper OBJNOT2014/7745/P 05/02/2015  16:37:39 On behalf of the Trustees of the St Giles-in-the-Fields and William Shelton Charity, I would like to 

object to this planning application. 

The charity owns the freehold for this property as a commercial investment. The building should 

remain entirely commercial as this is in keeping the area and local authority planning policy.

I would like it known that we did not receive notification of this application in November as it states in 

the application form. The applicant sent a letter dated 26th December, postmarked 5th January and it 

arrived at our office on 7th January.

The charity did not receive any notification of the previous planning application relating to this 

property (2014/2113/P) submitted in April 2014.

Please can you let me know about the committee date for this application.

15A Gower Street

London

WC1E 6HW
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